
  

      RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/072/2022-2023                                                                                17th Aug 2022 
 

BAGLESS DAY – 18 AUGUST 2022 
 

Dear Parent,  
 

Greetings!   
 

Please note that Thursday, 18th August 2022 will be a Bagless Day for the students 

of Grades Pre-Nur to V. Students will be engaged in various types of enrichment 

activities involving arts, quizzes, sports and vocational crafts.  

 

Please make a note of a few important points:   

(a) It is a regular working day for students.   

(b) Students do not have to carry their school bags.   

(c) They should be wearing masks and carrying their water bottles.  

  
In case of any queries, please contact the Class Teacher.  

 

Warm Regards  
Ms. Nidhi Tewari   
Principal  
 


